
 

 

 

HUTCHINSON ISLAND RE-ENTRY PROGRAM 

 DISASTER WINDSHIELD TAG 
The St Lucie County Disaster Re-Entry Program has been established for residents of our 

barrier island to alleviate confusion after an evacuation. Residents of the island MUST have a 
placard to re-enter the island immediately following a disaster. This should be placed in your 

vehicle in the event of a hurricane or other emergency. 
 
To receive this placard, each resident must produce two forms of proof that 
they reside on Hutchinson Island such as a utility bill with a local address 

along with a local driver’s license.  One placard is issued for each 
household. 

 
Placards are issued at these locations. 
 
Sheriff’s Office Main Headquarters 
4700 West Midway Road 
Fort Pierce, FL 34981 
 
St. Lucie County Tax Collector's Office -Fort Pierce 
2300 Virginia Avenue 
Fort Pierce, FL 34982  


